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ADCM REPORT 

January 2, 2024 

1. December 14th Grapevine Committee meeting. 

A) Grapevine magazine delivery has significantly improved. 

B) The Workshop scheduled for December 16th on Zoom was canceled due to a lack of 

organizational support.  

C) Here are the minutes from the December 14th Grapevine Meeting.  

<The link provided was removed prior to posting to District 25 website because the 

content violated our site policy on anonymity. 1/3/2024. Webservant@district25aa.org> 

2. Visitation committee meeting report 

A) Committee members are Lee B, Kate L, and Leroy L. However, Lee B. will be 

leaving the committee due to tenure expiration. We appreciate her contributions, 

and she will be sorely missed. 

B) The committee is reviewing the available information from Area 59, SEPIA, and 

our district to determine the current information about the groups in our district, 

meeting types, meeting times, meeting locations, etc. 

C) While reviewing, we will contact the various groups to confirm or update current 

information. While doing so, we will also solicit GSR and AGSR district 

participation and inquire about GVR participation in the grapevine committee. 

D) And we NEED YOUR help. Does anyone want to volunteer? 

 

Yours in Service 

Leroy L. 
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